
 

 

 
 

6th November 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
  

Year 11 Mock GCSEs: 30th November – 11th December 2020 
 
As we move into the second half of the Autumn term, we would like to take this opportunity to provide 
some guidance and support in preparing students for their upcoming mock examinations.  The mock 
examination timetable is attached to this letter. 
 
Revision Pack 
 
All students will be provided with their revision booklet on Monday 9th November. Within this booklet, 
you will find an overview of revision techniques and specific details and information from each of their 
GCSE subjects.  An electronic version of the revision booklet is attached and will also be available online 
via the school website. 
 
Revision Evening  
 
To provide further help and guidance we will be hosting a virtual revision presentation on Tuesday 10th 
November 2020.  
 
This presentation will provide valuable information in relation to the upcoming mock examinations as 
well as key information about the structure of exams and strategies for making the most of revision 
preparation.    
 
The link to the presentation will be sent to parents via the parent app on Tuesday 10th November at 
4:00pm.  We strongly encourage you to watch the presentation with your child so that everyone is fully 
informed as we move towards the end of term.  
  
Yours faithfully,   
  
 
 
 
  
Miss V Milnes   Mrs N Gill   
Head of Year 11  Head of Key Stage 4  
 


